
5/19 Captain Meeting Notes  

 

• Welcome to new Team Captains Caroline and Lance Kolb.  (Off Our Rockers.)  Caroline and 

Lance are new to Trilogy.  Please make sure to invite them to any meetings and/or 

neighborhood launches that would help them in their new roles.  

• We still have three Teams without Captains. Yabba Dabba Do, Wild Things, and Raven 

Rockers.  Please help recruit Captains for these teams to ensure that that these teams can 

participate in the games fully.   

• Locations for the games and Olympic Village have been scoped out; a map will be shared 

soon.  

• The Host Team is finalizing the individual registration document in June.  This document will 

be distributed by Captains to team members.  This document will also be used by Blue Star 

to facilitate billing.  Each participant will be charged $5 per activity; up to $15.  However, 

there is no limit on the number of events an individual can participate in. 

• To participate in Lip Sync, each Team will be charged $20.  The monies for this fee should be 

covered by fundraising efforts in each neighborhood.  However, one person will need to be 

designated as the responsible party and billed through Blue Star.  

• Angels for Pets – this year; we are also adding a charitable component to the Games.  Angels 

for Pets provides dog and cat food to shelters in need.  Each Team will be encouraged to 

collect donations (financial and bags of food) during the games.  Collection boxes will be 

provided to each Team for placement in or near their team Tent in the Olympic Village.  The 

Teams with the most donations (measured in pounds) will receive special recognition 

(possibly points) at the end of the Games.   

• Golf Chipping; Teams will also can purchase 3 Mulligans per Neighborhood Team (not per 

golf event) for $25 to be used during the golf competition.   

• The Water Relay will be a one-time timed event with the top three teams earning points.   

• Team tents can be set up Thursday; Blue Star to provide Tables.  

• Golf Cart Parade – the final route is being reviewed.  

• The Trilogy Games is being set up as a CLUB, which allows the Games to fall under the 

existing Shea liability and legal terms.  Participants may also have to sign a disclaimer and/or 

acknowledge they are participating at their own risk on the registration form.  

• The existing Code of Conduct also applies to all participants.   

• Please continue to visit www.tlntrilogygames.org for more information.   

 

 

 

http://www.tlntrilogygames.org/

